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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 2, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF ffi ' 6 , 
SUBJECT: M.C. Ed Derwinski (R-ILL) 

Congressman Derwinski requested that the attached be 
brought to the President's personal attention. 

I have acknowledged receipt of the original, and it 
has been sent to Dick Cheney, with a copy to Jim Baker. 
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September 1, 1976 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, 0. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

DISTRICT OFFICES: 
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(312.) 598-6700 
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CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604 
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This is to advise you that the President Ford Committee 
campaign for the ethnic vote is really non-existent. 

It is my judgment that your campaign officials are ignorant 
of and insensitive to the entire ethnic vote area. 

In good conscience, I want to tell you this now, rather than 
to cry on November 3rd. 

M.C. 
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